
Clark, Dodge &Co. 
61 Wall Street 

New'Yòrk

January 21, 1941

Dear Porter:

Your print arrived yesterday and I 
am very much delighted. I am rather embarrassed 
to have it sent as a present, as I had intended to 
order it, but I appreciate your thought in sending 
it.

Please be sure and let me know when 
you are coming to New York again. I would like 
so much to see what you have been doing since your 
last visit. I understand the Guggenheim award 
is not made until about the middle of March, and I 
certainly hope that you receive good news about it,

Dr. Eliot Porter, 
1077 Sheridan Road, 
Hubbard Woods, Ill.
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